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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 11 exams 

I would like to start this letter by congratulating the Year 11s on a positive start to the formal exam season.  

Through the last two years they have continually shown resilience beyond their years and now the exam 

period is upon us, they, and the staff, continue to work hard to give ensure they achieve their full potential.  

Full details of exams, revision sessions, and leaver activities have been shared by Mr Hosfield in a separate 

letter earlier this term.  Good luck in the rest of the exams Year 11! 

 

Year 8 Parents’ evening 

It was a pleasure finally being able to host an in-person parents’ evening for the first time since the 

pandemic with good attendance from Year 8 parents and carers last week.  These opportunities to speak with 

staff about your child’s academic and personal progress are vital in your child’s success.  We pride ourselves 

on positive relationships with families and these evenings help us to address any issues there may be, and to 

also share and celebrate the positives. 

 

Key dates    

Friday 27 May: Break up at 3.15 pm. 

Monday 30 May to Friday 3 June: Half Term  

Monday 6 June: Return to school at the normal time of 8.40 am 

Friday 24 June: Inset Day – School closed to pupils  

Tuesday 5 July: Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 21 July: Term Ends. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Slater 

Headteacher 
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